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YWCA OF CALGARY CLIENTS FROM FAMILLY VIOLENCE SHELTER AND  
DOWNTOWN HOMELESS RESIDENCE MOVED TO SAFETY 

 
 
Calgary, Alberta: As of 1:30pm June 21, 2013 approximately 70 women and their children from two YWCA of 
Calgary shelters are now together and safe on high ground in Northwest Calgary. 
 
The YWCA would like to express their appreciation to the City of Calgary Emergency Services for their exceptional 
response in creating an evacuation centre that was sensitive to the needs of highly vulnerable women.  
 
In addition, the Calgary Board of Education has been of great assistance, insuring that all the women residing with 
the YWCA have a safe and secure place to stay during this crisis.  
 
Further updates will be provided on items the YWCA may need to ensure the continued safety and well being of 
women and children as is necessary. 
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About the YWCA of Calgary:  
As the YWCA of Calgary moves into the next 100 years of serving women, we continue to adapt to their changing 
needs in the city. Serving more than 8,700 clients in 2012, across a continuum of more than 30 programs and 
services, from housing and shelter to counselling, education, and outreach supports, the YWCA is focused on 
empowering women, and their families, to move from a place of vulnerability to one of hope and resilience. For 
more information, visit ywcaofcalgary.com 
 
 
For information and interview inquiries please contact: 
 
Carla Link,  
Manager, Communications, YWCA of Calgary 
Phone: 587.228.8663 l Email: clink@ywcaofcalgary.com 

Elsbeth Mehrer 
Director, External Relations, YWCA of Calgary 
Phone:  403.809.4168 l Email: emehrer@ywcaofcalgary.com 
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